
Helpful Information about the Online Registration Process for the 2025 International Convention 

Some helpful information I was given about the registration process during a phone conversation with Patrick C., General 

Service Office Staff member who is 2025 International Convention Coordinator. He restated that online registration will 

open on September 10th at 12 Noon EST. There will not be a link to register before that time. To find the link at noon you 

can visit aa.org 

 Have a problem with alcohol? There is a solution. | Alcoholics Anonymous (aa.org)  

On the aa.org home page you will see the banner which includes a learn more link to click: 2025 A.A. International 

Convention in Vancouver, BC, Canada. Registration Opens - September 10, 2024 (Noon EDT) 

Learn More 
 

https://www.aa.org/#:~:text=2025%20A.A,Learn%20More 

 

When registration is open at noon you can click on that link (the one above) and it will take you to the International 

Convention page. On that page there will be a link to then click to actually register. You can go to the International 

Convention page before noon and just refresh as the registration link will NOT appear until registration is open at noon. 

Once you click on the link to register you will most likely be in a waiting room. It will let you know you are in the waiting 

room and what number you are in the waiting room. DO NOT refresh the page at this point because you will go to the 

back of the line. There is a maximum of 400 people at a time that will be in the registration queue. When someone 

completes their registration the lowest number person from the waiting room will be let into the queue to now register. 

You will see your waiting room number decrease as people are let into the queue. Again, DO NOT refresh the page. 

Having multiple devices will not help you and it will just add people to the waiting room. 

Before September 10th, please study the housing information posted on area15aa.org website in the 2025 International 

Convention section on the home page and also attached to this email as a pdf file. You will see the various price 

categories and general locations on the map so you can select the section - green, black, red, orange, purple or blue that 

best suits your needs.  

Once in the registration queue you will be able to register for the convention, purchase any extras (souvenir book, transit 

pass, etc.) and also reserve a room in one of those sections mentioned above. You will see what is still available in that 

color coded section and the price. You will be able to choose specific housing. Please have your 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th 

choice of where you wish to stay as rooms may be sold out by the time you get in the cue from the waiting room. 

Please have some good reading material close to you to help pass the time as you wait your turn in the waiting room to 

enter the registration queue. The Final Conference Report is available on the Delegate’s Corner on the Area 15 website. 

The Serenity Prayer will also help along with some good meditation. 

Thank you for your service! 

 

Grateful to serve, 

Lisa D. 

Delegate Area 15/Panel 73 

South Florida, Bahamas, US and British Virgin Islands, Antigua, St Maarten and Cayman Islands 

Email: delegate@area15aa.org 

Delegate’s Corner (area15aa.org) 
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